The Cannon Falls City Council met in a work session on Tuesday, February 18, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. in the Conference Room. Present were Mayor John Althoff, Council Members Mary Jill Bringgold, Bill Duncan, Steve Gesme, Morris Mattson, Derek Lundell and Matt Montgomery. Also present were City Administrator David Maroney and Mike Gesme.

Purpose The purpose of the work session was to discuss the proposed City Administrator Employment Agreement for Neil Jensen. Discussion Dave Maroney distributed a copy of the proposed Employment Agreement to the City Council and explained the terms that have been negotiated by and between Neil Jensen, Mayor Althoff and Mr. Maroney. Following a question and answer discussion, the City Council recommended that the Employment Agreement be placed on the February 18, 2020 City Council Agenda for consideration and approval. Adjournment Motion by Duncan, second by Mattson to adjourn the meeting at approximately 6:20 p.m. Motion unanimously approved. Adopted by the City Council of the City of Cannon Falls on the 17th day of March, 2020. John O. Althoff, Mayor ATTEST: David Maroney, City Administrator